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March 11, 2008 

 
 
Attendance: 
Colleen Johnson   Ruthi Davenport 
David Komito   Janet Jessup 
Dea Hoffman   Barb Schulz  
Sally Mielke   Kenn Wheeler  
Janet Hume-Schwarz  Sarah Witte 
Tony Tovar   Michael Jaeger 
      
 
Decisions: 
I.  Discussed the request to approve the current course BA 101 as Gen Ed under the Multidisciplinary Inquiry 
category.  The question was asked that other schools normally don’t have business classes under their Gen Ed 
curriculum, do we want to allow?  Should we invite the faculty who normally teach this course to attend the next 
meeting and explain why they would request that the course be placed in the Multi-disciplinary category and not 
gateway?  Yes, invite the faculty to the next meeting. - TABLED 

• Need to determine what is meant by Multi-Disciplinary 
 
II.  Michael Jaeger shares materials to be considered to assess Gen ed courses.  One document is a copy of the Gen 
ed outcomes, the other is a GEC assessment timeline.   

• Choose one category (based on the GEC learning outcomes)that the Gen Ed class falls under (all 
classes fall under content knowledge) 

• Complete the matrix for all Gen Ed courses. 
• Students will complete an online evaluation of the course 
• Faculty will complete a rubric for overall class success 

 
By April 15, EPCC will revise the matrix and then bring to CAS for approval.  Then the work begins.  All Gen Ed 
classes will be plugged into the matrix to prepare for assessment. 


